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Council confirms Fergusons Land Masterplan 
 

Camden will add a cricket centre of excellence to its state-of-the-art sporting facilities after Council adopted 

the Fergusons Land Masterplan this week. 

 

The masterplan of the multimillion-dollar cricket facility includes three premier cricket ovals (two with turf 

pitches), picket fencing, flood lighting, an amenities building and 140 car parking spaces and will be on 

Fergusons Land, on the outskirts of Camden. 

 

Mayor of Camden, Cr Theresa Fedeli said the facility will further enhance Camden as a sporting destination 

on the map. 

 

“This is an exciting project that will add to Council’s premier sporting facilities following the opening of 

Narellan Sports Hub in 2019 and future facilities including a synthetic football field at Nott Oval in Narellan,” 

Cr Fedeli said. 

 

“Council supports an active and healthy lifestyle in our community and building facilities like this also meets 

the needs of our growing community. 

 

The project will be undertaken in a staged process, with stage one expected to be completed by mid-2021 

and to include: 

 

• One premium cricket field with turf pitches, picket fencing, drainage and 

irrigation; 

• Amenities with changeroom, toilets and storage; 

• 70 carparking spaces training nets with turf pitches; 

• Maintenance storage; 

• Temporary access road; and 

• Relocation of the Pony Club building. 

 

Stage one of the project will cost $8.35 million with funding from the Western Parkland City Liveability 

Program, Metropolitan Greenspace Program and Council’s draft Delivery Program 2019/20-2022/23. 
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